
Join us on Thursday 4th March to celebrate 

World Book Day! 

 

As we will still be continuing our learning via 

Zoom, we will have a virtual celebration of 

World Book Day.  

Your teachers will keep you informed of the 

plans to celebrate next week in style. 

There will be a variety of fun activities for each year group 

ranging from: live book reading, bookmark designing, dress 

up (optional), scavenger hunts, playing what if … and so 

much more. 

We will even have the masked 

reader!! 

Who will it be reading an extract 

from one of their favourite 

books??? 

 

We really are looking forward to our virtual World Book 

Day celebrations on Thursday 4th March between 9:15am-  

12pm. 

Mrs Haigh 
Reading Lead 


